

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22nd September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers.



Reception Class Reading Books

To develop your child's emergent reading they have chosen a book of interest from our class library.

Please do share this book at home, discussing the characters, story and pictures. Can they identify any sounds or phonemes? Can they recognise any words? Please write any comments or observations in the reading diary.

We will share these books with your child at school too before selecting a new book. Once your child has built up their phonic knowledge and sight word recognition we will be sending home a reading scheme book to be read by them, with your support.

Any questions please feel free to ask a member of the Reception staff team.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway
Headteacher





